COUNTY OF ULSTER

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE

AMERICAN RESCUE PLAN (ARP) DIVISION
PO Box 1800, 244 Fair Street, Kingston, New York 12402
Telephone (845) 340-3460 Fax (845) 340-3430

Jen Metzger County Executive



Roseanne Daw Commissioner of Finance

Nathan Litwin Director of Recovery and Resilience, ARP Division

July 6, 2023

Marybeth Majestic Supervisor, Town of Gardiner 2340 St. Route 44/55 PO Box #1 Gardiner, NY 12525

Dear Supervisor Majestic,

I am pleased to inform you that after careful review, the Town's application for the Ulster County Parks and Recreation Grant has been awarded in the amount of \$96,615. We look forward to working with the Town on this project. A staff member of the Recovery and Resilience ARP Division will be in contact to review next steps.

Please contact the Recovery and Resilience staff at 845-943-6116 or arp@co.ulster.ny.us with any questions.

Sincerely,

Nathan Litwin

Director of Recovery and Resilience